
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MONTH YEAR 

 
 

Monthly Events 
 

Aug 5
th
 Wear your Hawaiian 

Clothing & Splash Day 

 

Aug 10
th
 Permission Slips due for 

zoo field trip & RSVP’s due 

for picnic 

 

Aug 12
th
 Family/Community Picnic 

 Kona Ice will be here  

 No Splash Day! 

 

Aug 16
th
 Zoo Field Trip 

 

Aug 19
th
 Splash Day 

 

Aug 22
nd

 Movie Character Day 

 

Aug 23
rd
 PJ Day 

 

Aug 24
th
 Work Out Day – wear 

your fun work out clothing 

& Kona Ice will be here 

from 4 to 5pm 

 

Aug 25
th
 Rapper, Rocker, Country 

Day! 

 

Aug 26
th
 Wear your Red, White & 

Blue – Be creative!, 

Transportation Day and 

Splash Day (only if time 

permits) 

 

 

August Birthdays 

Happy Birthday 

 

Aug 2
nd

 Colton H. 

Aug 2
nd

 Miss. Taylor 

Aug 6
th
 Sebastian P. 

Aug 7
th
 Miss. Brooke 

Aug 8
th
 Ms. Sheri 

Aug 11
th
 Alexander S. 

Aug 16
th
 Oliver W. 

Aug 16
th
 Emily H. 

Aug 23
rd
 Miss. Hannah 

Aug 26
th
 Elise M. 

Aug 29
th
 Sophia H. 

Aug 31
st
 Serena B. 

 

 

August 2016 

Monthly Quote 
 

You can’t use up creativity. 

The more your use, the more 

you have. 

~Maya Angelou 

 

This Month’s 

Highlights 
Monthly Events 

Monthly Birthdays 

Monthly Quote 

Important Information 

Summer Program Theme & 

Activities 

Beg Preschool/Presch/Young 5’s 

What’s on in August 

Summer Field Trip & Act. Dates 

Labor Day 

No Smoking 

Updated Tuition Rates 

School Schedule 

Supply Fee 

Included in this packet: 
August Newsletter 

Latchkey Packet  

     -(school age kids) 

Zoo Field Trip Permission Slip 

RSVP Family/Community Picnic 

Supply Fee Letter 

Tuition Letter 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
Summer Program Theme & Activities 

Our Summer Program has been going great! The children are loving 

all the activities that they are doing every day. Many come in and look 

at the calendar to see what fun things are planned for the day. 

The monthly calendar will show the daily activities that are planned 

for that day. This is in addition to the other classroom activities the 

teachers have planned in their individual rooms. Listed are only a few 

things that they will be doing throughout the day.  

 

Below you will find some of August’s activities: 

 

Week of August 1st – Weekly Theme: Hawaiian Week 

Monday – Pineapple Art and Flower Art 

Tuesday – Tropical Bird art project 

Wednesday – Hawaiian Lantern Project and Hawaiian Leis 

Thursday – Palm Tree Snack and Pineapple/Pine cone OR Pineapple 

Cup art project 

Friday – Wear your Hawaiian Clothing, Flamingo handprint art 

project and Splash Day 

 

Week of August 8th – Weekly Theme: Show & Tell 

Monday – Favorite Song Activity 

Tuesday – Show & Tell Bag 

Wednesday – Win, Lose or Draw Game (Permission Slips and RSVP’s 

for picnic due today) 

Thursday – Treasure Hunt Show & Tell  

Friday – Favorite Stuffed Animal Day, Family/Community Picnic & 

Fun Day and Kona Ice will be here (9 to 11am) – No Splash Day 

Today! 

 

Week of August 14th – Weekly Theme: Western Week 

Monday – Bandana Fun 

Tuesday – Field Trip to the Zoo and Boot Art 

Wednesday – Mask & Badge Fun Activity and Hula Hoop Lasso 

Thursday – Shoo Fly don’t bother me activity and Potato Sack Races 

Friday – Knot Tying and Splash Day! 

 

Week of August 21st – Weekly Theme: Spirit Week 

Monday – Movie Character Day (dress up as your favorite character) 

Tuesday – PJ Day! 

Wednesday – Work Out Day! (Wear your favorite work out clothing) 

Thursday – Rapper, Rocker and Country Day! (dress up as hip hop, 

rock n roll or country) 

Friday – Wear your red, white and blue – be creative! Today is also 

transportation day and splash day (if time permits) 

 

Week of August 28th – Weekly Theme: Anything goes! 

This week will be the teacher and children’s choice. Let’s see what fun 

this week will bring!!!  

Learning Matters…a 

Important Information 
 

Reminder: Kona Ice will be visiting us on 

Friday July 29th, Friday August 12th and 

Wednesday August 24th. These are $2 per 

cup if you wish to participate. They will be 

here during pick up hours (4 to 5pm). You 

may send in money or do this during your 

pick up time if you chose to do so. This is 

not a fundraiser and is just something fun 

that we are doing for the summer. If you 

are wanting to give the $2 for your child to 

participate, please give this to the front 

desk so that we can make sure that they 

can make sure that we have an updated list 

for the teachers.  

 

The menu is posted for all meals and 

snacks in the classrooms. These rotate each 

week. Children may leave items in their 

cubby if they wish to do so. These must be 

easy to warm up and make such as easy 

mac, ravioli, etc. Please note that the menu 

is subject to change depending upon 

availability when our food order is 

delivered. We also make changes for 

picnic and pizza days which are posted on 

our monthly calendar. This is just a fun 

thing that we added in for the summer 

months. Each week we had a picnic or 

pizza day.  

 

Reminder: We have a new texting service. 

Our texting service will no longer be in 

affect after July 28th. Please sign up for our 

new texting service. Information was sent 

out in cubbies the week of July 25th. Please 

see the front desk if you need more 

information on this. 

 

Splash Days will continue in August. 

Please see the calendar for Fridays that 

may be affected – such as Family Picnic 

and Transportation Day. Children must 

have their splash day items in order to 

participate in splash day.  

 

Please remember to take your items home 

from your child’s cubby each day. 

Blankets should go home on the last day 

that your child is here for the week. These 

need to be taken home and washed and 

brought back for the next week. Papers, art 

projects, etc. should be taken home each 

week.  



 

 

Financially 

Speaking… 

 
Beginning Preschool, Preschool & Young 5’s 
 

Guess what time it is??? August is here and with that being said that 

means that fall is around the corner. We know what everyone is 

thinking – “Summer went by too fast!” Yes it did… but it is time to 

prepare for our fall classrooms. If your child is 3 and older, you will 

receive a transition packet with your child’s teacher and classroom that 

they will be going to. If your child is going to kindergarten in the fall 

of 2017 they will be in our young 5’s class. Children must be 5 by 

September 1st in the year of 2017. See the front desk if you any 

questions whether your child belongs in our preschool or young 5’s 

class. We will be happy to help you. We are currently working on the 

classrooms at time.  

Children will be moving over the last week of August or first week of 

September. Our program will kick off the week of September 12th.   

 

What’s On In August? 
 

Here are some fun events/days 

happening in August… 

 

Friendship Day – 1st Sunday 

National Clown Week – 1st week 

Elvis Week – 2nd week 

National Apple Week – 2nd week 

National Smile Week – 2nd week 

Air conditioning appreciation wk – 3rd wk 

American Dance Week – 3rd week 

American Artist Appreciation Month 

Foot Health Month 

Home Business Month 

National Catfish Month 

National Inventors Month 

National Water Quality Month 

 
 

 
 

Reminder: Brandi’s Place will be closed 
on Monday, September 5th for the 
Labor Day holiday. We will reopen on 
Tuesday, September 6th with regular 
business hours.  

 

 

No Smoking on Premises  

Please remember that Brandi Ms Place 

is considered a school and there is 

NO Smoking on the school grounds. 

This is a State of Mich igan Law. 

There cannot be any smoking on the 

property at all. Please make sure 

that all smoking is done bef ore your 

enter the parking lot and please do 

not smoke until you have left the 

parking lot when leaving the 

building.  We thank you for your 

understanding in this matter.  

Summer Field Trip and Activity Dates 
 

August is a busy month for us… we have lots and lots of fun events 

planned. Below you will find a list of activity days… 

 

August 12th – Community/Family Picnic 

This is our way of showing our appreciation to all of our families here. 

Our picnic consists of lunch (hot dogs, beverage, chips and cookies), a 

petting zoo, pony rides, sack races and yard games, bubbles, music, 

sidewalk chalk, Kona Ice and so much more. Please make sure that 

you fill out our RSVP form that is included in this packet with your 

newsletter. We like to have an approximate count so that we can 

prepare for the food and activities. 

All of the children will be able to participate in this event regardless if 

you are able to attend or not. We will have tents up with tables for 

eating. Please feel free to invite aunts, uncles and grandparents to come 

with you. There will be NO splash day for this day. We hope that you 

can come and have some fun with us!  

 

August 16th – Field Trip to the Wilderness Trails Zoo 

This is for our Ms. Nina and Ms. Renee’s classrooms. There is a 

permission slip included in this packet for families that have children 

that are going. We will be taking a private bus again. See attached for 

more information on this field trip. 

 

August 24th – Kona Ice Visits ($2 for a Kona Ice – money should be 

turned into the front desk for those that want to participate) 

 

August 26th – Transportation Day 

Our annual transportation day will take place on Friday the 26th. This is 

when we have many different modes of transportation that come in for 

the kids. Each child will finish with a popsicle from the ice cream 

truck after they are done. Last year we had an ambulance, police car, 

fire truck, dump truck, ice cream truck, Shriner car, Consumers Energy 

truck, bus, and so much more!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Hello! We are pleased to send you this 

monthly issue of Brandi’s Buzz. We want to 

keep you up to date with upcoming events as 

well as some parenting tips, communication 

and of course a little bit of humor! It is our 

way saying that you are important to us and 

we truly value your family. Enjoy! 

 

Updated Tuition Rate Sheet 
Our number one priority has been, and always will be, offering a superior learning atmosphere for your child while still 

providing a safe and nurturing environment while they are in our care.   As we continue this mission, operating needs require us 

to increase tuition in the year 2016. Over the past years our expenses to operate the center have continued to rise considerably. 

We try to absorb as much as we can and keep our tuition rates down. Your tuition covers expenses such as heat, electricity, 

trash, water, food, snacks, wages, taxes and insurance.  These expenses continue to rise each year. Tuition rates will only be 

increasing $1 for weekly rates and $1 per day for daily rates. Latchkey hourly rates will not be affected.  After doing a lot of 

research over the past few weeks Brandi’s Place is still offering lower tuition rates compared to other centers in the area with 

no out of pocket hidden fees. Please keep in mind that there are no additional charges for our early learning program including 

beginning preschool, preschool or young 5’s as most other centers have additional charges for these programs.  Some centers 

also have additional charges that were due quarterly, as well as meals and/or snacks not being provided.  

This rate will go into effect on September 12th. Your tuition for the week of September 12th, is due on September 8th as always, 

we are one week ahead.   

 

Supply Fee 

Our annual supply fee is due every September. Attached 

you will find a note regarding this fee. Please note that 

if your family has paid the registration fee after May 1st 

of this year your family will be exempt from this fee.  

The supply fee is $60 for the first child and $10 per 

additional child. All information is included in the 

attached letter. 

This fee is due on September 15th. Your family may 

make payments on this up until that day. The full 

amount must be paid by September 15th.  

Please see the front desk if you have any questions 

regarding the supply fee. 
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School Schedule 
School starts for Swartz Creek Schools on Tuesday, September 6th. This is a half day and will be in the afternoon. The children 
will have lunch here and then go to school. Kindergarteners do not ride the bus on the first day of school. Parents will take 
them to school and have an orientation. Kindergarteners will ride the bus on Wednesday which is the first full day of school.  
Brandi does go to the school for the first week to make sure that all the children here know where they are going and feel 
comfortable with it.  She will continue to go until each child feels comfortable on where they go. 
The buses DO use our parking lot and pick up at the door. When a bus is stopped in the parking lot loading or unloading 
children, please do not move your car. This is for the safety of all the children.  
Latchkey forms are including in this packet. We must have these back no later than August 22nd so that we can contact the bus 
garage with our attendance and schedules. This year we will have two buses. One for Morrish and one for Syring. We are 
unsure of our exact schedule yet. Children MUST ride the bus that they are assigned to. The parent is responsible for getting 
their own child to school if they miss the bus. Please make sure that you are here on time. As soon as we have exact schedules 
we will relay them to the parents. Please see Brandi if you have any questions regarding the school schedules. 
 


